CITY OF SACHSE
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

The City of Sachse, Texas is requesting proposals for independent audit services. The
City will receive sealed proposals from qualified firms of certified public accountants to
audit the City’s financial statements and issue the City’s Comprehensive Annual
Financial Report. The City will receive sealed proposals until 3:00 p.m., May 31, 2012 at
the Sachse City Municipal Building, 3815-B Sachse Road, Sachse, TX. Sealed
proposals must include three (3) copies along with one (1) unbound original, be clearly
marked with “Professional Auditing Services Proposal” on the outside of the envelope
and sent to the attention of the City Secretary. The City of Sachse reserves the right to
reject in parts or in whole, any and all proposals received, to waive any formalities in
proposals received, and to accept any proposal deemed advantageous to the City. If
you have questions concerning this bid, please contact Jeri Rainey, Director of Finance
at 972-495-1212.
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